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Kirsten Harvey is Washington HOSA 
Outstanding Advisor of the Year  
Future Health Professionals, formerly known as Health 
Occupations Students of America 
 
Orlando, FL—Everett High School’s HOSA Club Advisor, 
Kirsten Harvey, was awarded the Washington HOSA 
Outstanding Advisor of the Year Award for 2018-19 at the 
international leadership conference in Florida. 
  
“I have been so blessed to work with this amazing 
organization and all of the amazing people that make it all 
happen,” shared Harvey. “I am so excited to continue our 
work together!”  
  
Future Health Professionals, formerly known as Health 
Occupations Students of America, is a national career and 
technical student organization endorsed by the U.S. 
Department of Education and the Health Science 
Technology Education Division of Association for Career and 
Technical Education. 
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Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 

Kirsten Harvey with HOSA 
Executive Council President 
Vivian Do 

mailto:kreeves@everettsd.org

